
 

 

 

October 20, 2014 

Via Web Filing 

 

 

Mr. Morris Woodruff, Executive Secretary 

Missouri Public Service Commission 

200 Madison Street 

Suite 500 

Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 

 

RE: Value-Added Communications, Inc. 

 Adoption Supplement and Notice of Name Change to  

Value-Added Communications d/b/a GTL 

 

Dear Mr. Woodruff: 

 

Please accept the enclosed Adoption Notice submitted on behalf of Value-Added Communications, Inc. 

notifying the Commission that the Company is changing its name to Value-Added Communications, Inc. 

d/b/a GTL. A Certificate of the Registration of Fictitious Name issued by the Missouri Secretary of 

State’s Office is included with this filing. The Company respectfully requests an effective date for this 

filing of November 20, 2014.   

 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3005 or 

via email to swarren@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

/s/Sharon R. Warren 

Sharon R. Warren 

Consultant to Value-Added Communications, Inc. 

 

cc: Brian Hackett (Via Email) - VAC 

 Office of Public Counsel 

file: VAC - Missouri - Inmate 

tms: MOn1401 

 

Enclosures 

SRW/im 

  



 

  

ISSUED: October 20, 2014 EFFECTIVE: November 20, 2014 

 

BY:  Tariff Administrator 

Value-Added Communications, Inc. d/b/a GTL 

  12021 Sunset Hills Road, Suite 100 

Reston, VA 20190 Mon1401 

P.S.C. MO Tariff No. 2 

Value-Added Communications, Inc. 
d/b/a GTL Original Adoption Notice 

 

MISSOURI INTEREXCHANGE TELECOMMUNICATIONS TARIFF  
 

 

 

 

ADOPTION NOTICE 
 

 

 

Value-Added Communications, Inc. d/b/a GTL hereby adopts, ratifies, and makes it own, in every respect 

as if the same had been originally filed by it, all tariffs heretofore filed with the Public Service 

Commission, State of Missouri, by Value-Added Communications, Inc.




